
The Missouri Department of Transportation is conducting a Road 
Safety Audit of Rte. D (Page & MLK) in the City of St. Louis to address 
safety concerns for all users.
The project area extends 5.8 miles along Page Avenue between 
Skinker on the west and Dr. Martin Luther King Drive, then on Dr. Martin 
Luther King Drive to Tucker Boulevard on the east.

SEEKING A SAFER ROUTE D (PAGE & MLK)
Crash rates in the project area exceed the statewide average for 
similar roadways and include 10 fatal crashes in the last five years.

CONTACT US
Please contact Jen Wade, Area Engineer in the City of St. Louis, at 314-624-7462 or 

MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888-ASK-MODOT (1-888-275-6636).

SCHEDULE 
The Road Safety Audit will 
be developed through 
collaborative and inclusive 
engagement with the public. 
Several opportunities for 
engagement are planned.

SKINKER/KIENLAN TO TUCKER IN THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS
ROUTE D (PAGE & MLK) ROAD SAFETY AUDIT

The project will: 
1. Document and assess existing traffic trends and roadway 

conditions. 
2. Evaluate improvement alternatives to enhance safety for all 

roadway users.
3. Work collaboratively with the community to develop context-

sensitive, community-supported designs that address 
community issues and needs. 

SPRING 2023 
Community Meeting #1:  
Understand Community 
Concerns 

SUMMER 2023
Pop-Up Demonstrations:  
Test Proposed 
Solutions 

LATE-SUMMER 2023
Community Meeting #2:  
Draft Recommendations

WINTER/SPRING 2024
Community Meeting #3: 
Final Recommendations

2026 (ANTICIPATED)
Construction of Road 
Resurfacing Project
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